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RMGO Ousts Gun-Grabber Hudak 
 

Rocky Mountain Gun Owners (RMGO) is proud to claim a stake in the victory of gun-grabbing 

Colorado State Senator Evie Hudak resigning on Wednesday morning.   

RMGO has been an integral force in the recall efforts, mobilizing and informing the gun owners 

and Second Amendment supporters, throughout the great state of Colorado, of the 

unconstitutional laws Hudak passed against the Second Amendment. 

RMGO will continue to provide the firepower in defeating threats to Coloradans’ Second 

Amendment rights.  Hudak’s resignation is just a stepping stone to defeating gun-grabbers in the 

Legislature and restoring Second Amendment rights. 

“This historic event should put every gun-grabber in the Capitol on notice for the 2014 

Elections;” states Dudley Brown, Executive Director of Rocky Mountain Gun Owners.  

“Coloradans have fought back against an infringement to their Second Amendment rights and 

have taken back their voice from a senator who disregarded the wishes of her constituents and 

their personal liberty.” 

Rocky Mountain Gun Owners is Colorado’s largest state based gun lobby, and is the only no 

compromise, gun rights group committed solely to defending Coloradans’ Second Amendment 

rights. 
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